Jessie Redfield

From: jason schrader <jjknschrader1029@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 12:24 PM

To: Jessie Redfield

Subject: Planning board

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

| would like to continue to serve on the planning board for richland county.
Jason schrader.

lemon drop!
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